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Loggerhead Shrike recommendations Wednesday, May 12, 2010 9:11:19 AM

From: harry.legrand@ncdenr.gov
To: haprop@embargmail.com

Mr. Howard:

Thanks for talking on the phone with me this morning about management recommendations
for Loggerhead Shrike, which is a State Special Concern species. This species nests
around the margins of large fields —- mainly pastures, but also some croplands —-—
placing the nest typically in a tree or dense shrub along a vegetated hedgerow. The
species favors larger pastures, such as 50 acres or more, but will use sites perhaps as
small as 20 or 25 acres. However, the shrike is a scarce species as far north as
Chatham County, though a handful of pairs do nest there. Apparently your property has
not been surveyed for shrikes, so we do not know if the birds are present.

Our Program suggests that you, or Chatham County staff, talk with staff of the NC
Wildlife Resources Commission {contact for Piedmont birds is Jeff Marcus
<jeff.marcuslncwildlife.org>; phone (910) 281-4388) for more information about the
shrike and matters concerning habitat regquirements and management, as this is the
agency responsible for monitoring and listing animal species in the state.

Harry LeGrand

Harry LeGrand, Vertebrate Zoologist
North Carolina Natural Heritage Program
1601 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1601
Office: (919} 715-8697
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E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina
Public Records l.aw and may be disclosed to third parties.
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